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March 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
First and foremost, I want to thank you for your support during this difficult time.  
Many of you have expressed your concerns regarding your child’s education during 
the closure.  We have heard you!  Within the last two days, our teachers have 
gone above and beyond to provide academic support for your child.  If you have 
any problems and/or questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher.   
 
As of today, we plan to reopen on April 14th.  If the state or federal government 
establishes any directives, I will let you know.  Any news about COVID-19 will be 
posted on our home page.  All activities and meetings scheduled between now and 
April 14th will be cancelled. 
 
Our office will remain open for your needs.  In the meantime, enjoy spending 
quality time with your children. 
Take care, 
 
Vicky 
 


